
Continuation of Summary Explanation and Background: 

On June 11, 2019, The School Board of Broward County, Florida, approved a charter 
application to open a new charter school for the start of the 2020 – 2021 academic year.  
Somerset Parkland Academy will serve students in grades K-8 and will open in August 
2020. 
 
Pursuant to Section 1002.33, Florida Statutes, the terms and conditions for the operation 
of a charter school shall be set forth by the charter school and The School Board of 
Broward County, Florida, in a written contractual agreement.  This agreement shall 
constitute a school’s charter.  
 
In accordance with Florida Statutes, The School Board of Broward County, Florida, shall 
monitor and review the charter’s revenues, expenditures, and progress toward the goals 
established in the charter. 
 
The Charter School will be located at 11501 Hillsboro Boulevard, Parkland, Florida 33076, 
which is in District 4.   
 
The governing board members of Somerset Academy, Inc., reside in Broward, Florida. 
 
A copy of all supporting documents is available at the Charter Schools 
Management/Support Department on the 12th floor of the K.C.W. Administration 
Center. 
 
A copy of all supporting documents is available online via the Broward County 
Public Schools eAgenda. 
 


